
 

 

 
 
 
Date: January 13, 2025 
 
To,  
BSE LIMITED, 
25thFloor, P J Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai- 400 001  
Scrip Code: 531273 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Sub: Announcement under Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 
 
Pursuant to our announcement made on 2nd September, 2024 at 11.45 a.m. ( Copy of which 
is enclosed herewith for ready reference ) we would like to state that the Company has 
received the resignation letter of the Auditor on Saturday, 31st August, 2024 after the close 
of the working hours of the Company. 
 
Since the resignation letter was received on Saturday, 31st August 2024 after the close of 
working hours of the Company, the next day being 1st September, 2024 Sunday the office of 
the Company was closed and the Company made the announcement on the immediately next 
working day and made the announcement in reasonable time. 
 
The Company provided announcement immediately upon coming to its knowledge. So we 
request you to kindly consider our submission. 
 
Thanking you,  
 
Yours Faithfully,  
For, RADHE DEVELOPERS (INDIA) LIMITED 
 
 
______________ 
KHYATI K. PATEL 
COMPANY SECRETARY & COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
 
Encl: As Above 
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Date: Septembe r 02, 2024

To,

BSE Limited
25th Floor, P, J. Towers,
Dalal Street, Fort,
Mumbai - 400 001

Scrip Code: 531.273

Dear Sir/Ma'am,

"i''
Subject: Resignation of Statutory Auditor of the Company

We wish to inform you that, Pursuant to Regulation 30 and other relevant regulation of
the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("Listing
Regulations"), We would like to inform you that M/s. Shah & Jhalawadia, Chartered
Accountants (FRN: 140590W), have resigned from their position as the Statutory Auditor
of the Company, effective after the close of business hours on August 3L, 2024. This
decision is in accordance with the reasons provided in their resignation letter and the
accompanying disclosure received from the Auditor. The appointment of new auditors
will be made in due course and will be notified accordingly.

The information required from the said Auditor in pursuance of SEBI circular
CIR/CFD/CMDI/LL4/2O19 dated October L9,2OL9 is enclosed herewith as Annexure A

Kindly take the same on your records.

Thanking you,

Yours Faithfully,

For, RADHE DEVEL@ERS 0NDIA) LIMITED,

;*

Khyati K. Patel
Company Seuetory & Compliance Olficer
M. No.:- A53258

RRour DrvrLopERs (lNDrA) Lrrvurro
Radhe Acres, B/h Apple Woods, Next to Sky City, Shela - 380058. Phone: (079) 2658 3381 , 2658 3382. Email:info@radheinfra.com
CIN: 14520'l GJI 995P1C024491
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